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Spring sports are starting to come to an end with baseball finishing in the bi-district round of the playoffs
and the conclusion of the regional track. Jacklyn Abbey has advanced to the State Track Meet again this
year. She is competing in the 800 meter and 1600 meter runs. We are all very excited for here as she
prepares for her last trip to the state meet. With the end of school approaching and sports winding down,
| have begun looking to start working on some of the changes | think will need to be made. Many of these
include facilities, rules, and getting the kids ready to head into summer workouts and continue to grow as
a student athlete.
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